
World Congress 
for People Who Stutter 2022 

Application for Scholarship 
 

ISA scholarships are open to international visitors to this conference and must be made by 
15 July 2022. 

 

Financial assistance will only cover fees for registration and accommodation. All other 
expenses including flights, gala dinner, transport and other recreational activities will need to 
be organized directly by you at your own expense. Funds will not be exchanged for 
alternative accommodations. Meals for breakfast, lunch and dinner on Friday and Saturday 
during the congress are included a s part of the accommodation and congress fees.  

 
To support your application for scholarship funding, on a separate page you will: 

1) Explain why you wish to attend the congress and why you request financial support. 
2) In advance of the conference, produce a video up to 5 minutes in length (loaded to 

YouTube) talking about how you interact with your local stuttering community and 
how you intend to communicate the information you learn during the congress (if you 
do not have the resources to produce a video then provide the information in written 
form, not more than 500 words) – note that your application must include this, and 

3) After the congress, provide a written article (with photos). This will be published in 
One Voice, the magazine of the ISA, to share what you learnt, how it will help your 
local stuttering community and how you will communicate your learnings with others 
in your country. 

 
First Name: Last Name: 

 
Address: 

 

 
Country: 

 

 
Telephone: 

 
Email address: 

Please include country code 

Are you a person who stutters? □ Yes □ No 

Have you received an ISA scholarship before? □ Yes □ No 

 specify year 

What is the name of the stuttering association you are you affiliated with 

By signing below, I confirm all of the information provided is true. 

 

Signature: 
 

Date: 

 
Once complete, upload you completed application to board.isastutter@gmail.com 

mailto:board.isastutter@gmail.com

